

The Warren School
Whalebone Lane North
Chadwell Heath
Essex
RM6 6SB

020 8270 4500

EMAIL

info@thewarrenschool.net

WEBSITE

thewarrenschool.net



9th September 2022

Dear Headteacher,

Re: The Warren School Open Evening Thursday 6th October 2022

Please can you promote our Year 6 Open Evening on Thursday 6<sup>th</sup> October 2022 from 4.00pm to 7.00pm.

Please find herewith some leaflets and a poster.

Could we ask you to please also include this information in your Newsletters or Reception notice boards.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards

AMDIN

Mr A Uddin MBE

Director of Learning Phases

Encl.

















